
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carmel-by-the-Sea Inns Getting into the Holiday Spirit 

Discounted rates, attractive packages now available through year’s end 

 
 

CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA, Calif. (Nov. 12, 2015) – Several Carmel-by-the-Sea lodging properties are 

already into the holiday spirit by offering discounted nightly rates and attractive midweek packages, ideal 

for travelers looking for mild winter weather and great shopping opportunities without the crowds. 

Here is a closer look: 

 

 Carmel Country Inn, Dolores Street and 3rd Avenue. Stay three consecutive weeknights 
(Sunday-Thursday) and the third night is free through Jan. 25, 2016. The offer is not valid for 
existing reservations or during holiday periods. The inn also is offering a “Celebrate the Season” 
midweek package through January, which includes king studio or deluxe king suite accommoda-
tions, plus complimentary champagne and chocolates upon arrival. Call 800.215.6343 or visit 
www.carmelcountryinn.com. 

 Colonial Terrace, San Antonio Street between 12th & 13th Streets. Special midweek nightly 
rates start at just $119/night now through Dec. 23. Call 800.345.8220 or visit 
www.thecolonialterrace.com. 

 Coachman’s Inn, San Carlos Street between 7th & 8th Streets. Stay two nights and pay for just 
one for midweek stays through March 30, 2016. With the “second night free,” rates range from 
$245 to $325 for both nights. A breakfast buffet and freshly baked cookies are an added bonus. 
Call 800.336.6421 or visit www.coachmansinn.com. 

 Hofsas House, San Carlos Street between 3rd and 4th Avenues. Guests receive 12 percent 
off the regular room rate for weekdays through January 2016. Call 800.221.2548 and mention 
“Carmel Travel Special” or visit www.hofsashouse.com. 



 Lobos Lodge, Ocean Avenue and Monte Verde Street. Receive a complimentary bottle of 
wine to enjoy in front of your fireplace when you reserve a room at this Ocean Avenue property. 
Mention the “Relax, Rejuvenate, Enjoy” offer at booking time. Call 831.624.3874 or visit 
www.loboslodge.com. 

 Tally Ho Inn, Monte Verde Street and 6th Avenue. Guests receive a $50 discount per midweek 
night off the Inn’s best available rate through April 1, 2016. Breakfast buffet included. Call 
800.652.2632 or visit http://www.tallyho-inn.com. 

Many of the midweek specials are not valid during the Thanksgiving or Christmas/New Year’s holidays; 

check individual properties for blackout dates. 

Carmel-by-the-Sea also will be home to several popular holiday events in the upcoming weeks, including: 

 
 Saturday, Nov. 21, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. – 45th Annual Homecrafters Marketplace, Sunset Center. 

 Sunday, Nov. 29, 7 p.m. – "The TEN Tenors: Home for the Holidays" Sunset Center. 

 Friday, Dec. 4, 4:30 p.m. – Carmel Tree Lighting Ceremony, Devendorf Park and Carmel Plaza. 

 Friday, Dec. 4, 8 p.m. and Saturday, Dec. 5, 2 p.m. – “The Christmas Ballet” presented by 
Smuin Ballet, Sunset Center. 

 Sunday, Dec. 6, 2 to 5 p.m. – Inns of Distinction Tour, with this year’s tour featuring Carmel 
inns, restaurants and wineries, presented by Carmel Heritage Society. 

 Friday, Dec. 11 and Saturday, Dec. 12, 7 p.m.; and Sunday, Dec. 13, 2 p.m. – “The Nutcrack-
er” presented by Dance Kids of Monterey County, Sunset Center. 

 

It’s never been easier to get to Carmel-by-the-Sea by plane, as Monterey Regional Airport (MRY) is just 

a 10-minute drive.  Convenient direct flights are available to and from San Francisco (SFO, United Ex-

press), Los Angeles (LAX, American Eagle/United Express), Las Vegas (LAS, Allegiant Air), Phoenix 

(PHX, U.S. Airways), and San Diego (SAN, Alaska Airlines). Alaska Airlines recently began a new daily 

non-stop service to and from LAX.  Moreover, San Jose International Airport (SJC) is an easy 75-mile 

drive from the north. 

The Carmel Hospitality Improvement District – a collective organization of the City of Carmel and Car-

mel Innkeepers Association – is working to promote the village’s abundant attractions, events, and stun-

ning seaside location.  From its incomparable white-sand beach to many choices of distinctive meeting 

venues and lodging properties, Carmel-by-the-Sea has it all. 

For more information, visit CarmelCalifornia.com. 
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